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      October 29, 2004 
 
Memorandum to: Members of the Business Board 
 
Subject:  Rae Review of Post-Secondary Education in Ontario: 
   University of Toronto Submission 
 
             
 
 The Governing Council, at its meeting of Monday, November 1, 2004, will be 
asked to accept and reaffirm the principles and directions outlined in the University 
of Toronto submission, dated October 28, 2004, to the Honourable Bob Rae, Advisor 
to the Premier and the Minister of Training, Colleges and Universities on 
Postsecondary Education.   
 
 Professor Carolyn Tuohy, Vice-President, Government and Institutional 
Relations, has kindly agreed;  (a) to provide a short oral briefing to the Business 
Board on aspects of the University’s submission that will be of most interest to the 
Board, and (b) to advise members on how they can be most effective in assisting the 
University in advocating its views.   
 

Attached, for members of the Business Board who are not also members of 
the Governing Council, is a copy of Professor Tuohy’s October 28 memorandum to 
the Governing Council along with its attachments:  (a) a draft outline of the 
“University of Toronto Submission to the Honourable Bob Rae . . .” (b) the “Rae 
Review on Post-Secondary Education University of Toronto Context Paper,” and (c) 
the Rae Review’s discussion paper entitled “Higher Expectations for Higher 
Education.”   

 
Copies of this material were delivered to members of the Governing Council 

on October 28.  Members of the Governing Council, and others on the Governing 
Council mailing list, are asked to retrieve their copy for the meeting of the Business 
Board.  If you require a copy of this documentation, and if it is not attached to this 
note, please let me know.   
 
 
 
 
           
     Secretary 
     Business Board 



 

Room 106, Simcoe Hall   27 King’s College Circle   Toronto ON   M5S 1A1 
Telephone 416-978-8425  •  Fax 416-978-8182  •   E-mail neil.dobbs@utoronto.ca 

32168 


